
Trooper Andrew Fisher has accepted a new position within the State
Police Organization and will leave his role as Kent's Resident Trooper.

Join us in saying thank you and goodbye to Trooper Fisher for his
eleven years of police protection in the Town of Kent.

The Large Meeting Room
Kent Town Hall

Thursday, January 25, 2024
2:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Martin J. Lindenmayer
First Selectman, Town of Kent

Office: 860.927.4627 | Cell: 860.488.6074
firstselectman@townofkentct.org
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